Our priority is the safety and health of the Hualapai Tribe. The Incident Management
Team along with all of tribal departments and Indian Health Services are working
together to prepare and respond to COVID-19 cases.

INCIDENT MANAGEMENT

Date: January 3, 2021

To: General Public
From: Incident Commander /‘/AL %//:
RE: Transfer of Command

Effective at 1430, Mr. Robert Quintero will assume the Incident Commander position providing direction
to the Incident Command Team until further notice.

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact the COVID-19 Response Team Public Information
Officer at 928.7769.0001/0002/0003. Thank you.



